
Important Dates for Applicants to the 

Cambridge Checkpoint Program at 

Johnson Middle School 

 Tuesday, January 19th at 6:30 Zoom Call hosted by 

Cambridge Teachers.  

Do you need more information about 

Cambridge?   
 

Email ross.mindy@brevardschools.org 

To sign up to participate in the Zoom call on 

Tuesday, January 19th at 6:30 about the Johnson 

Middle School Cambridge Program.  This evening is 

designed for Rising 6th and 7th graders and their 

parents. Its purpose is to explain what makes the 

Cambridge Program unique. 
 

 Monday, January 4th--Application Window opens.   

  

 Friday, February 12st beginning at 3:30 in the Johnson Media Center.   

Do you need help applying to Cambridge?  Join us via Zoom, or by phone if you need 

help.  We’ll help you with whatever your challenge is. 
 

 Friday, February 26th--Application Window closes.   
 

 Monday, March 22nd—Acceptance decisions go out. 

 

 PLEASE RSVP that you are planning to attend either of our Zoom 

events ross.mindy@brevardschools.org, so we’ll be ready for you. 
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